
From: SUSAN HARRINGTON <shdrickson@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, July 22, 2022 11:28 AM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: Shingle Hill

 You don't often get email from shdrickson@comcast.net. Learn why this is important

I wish to go on record as a resident and taxpayer in Manchester-by-the-Sea in support of the Zoning 

Board of Appeals to DENY the comprehensive permit, including a denial of the wetlands bylaw waiver 

requests. Protection of our natural resources is our responsibility. So many have worked, so hard, over 

the years to create the conservation land so many enjoy.

Susan H. Harrington

Zero Woodholm Road




